
CHANGES TO ON-STREET PARKING FEES AND CHARGES 

 

Item JTB 21/3 referred from Joint Transportation Board of 8 March 2021 

 

The report of the Director of Street Scene, Leisure and Technical Services provided 

an update on the outcome of the formal consultation undertaken between 

27 November and 21 December 2020 in respect of proposed changes to the Traffic 

Regulation Order regarding On-Street Parking Fees and Charges. 

 

RECOMMENDED: That                                                                                                     ◄ 

  

(1) in relation to the on-street Pay & Display charges, the Borough Cabinet note 

that there were no objections and agree to make the Traffic Regulation Order 

to facilitate the change to charges in line with the recommendation made by the 

Street Scene and Environment Services Advisory Board at its meeting held on 

30 October 2019; and 

 

(2) in relation to the on-street permit charges, the Borough Cabinet note that there 

were a significant number of responses, set aside the objections and agree to 

make the Traffic Regulation Order to facilitate the change to charges in line with 

the recommendation made by the Street Scene and Environment Services 

Advisory Board at its meeting held on 30 October 2019. 

 

*Referred to Cabinet 


